
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

North Central District Headquarters 
nox 818 
Rhinelander, Wisconsin 54501 
(715)%2-7616 

January 11, 1988 

P. C. Christiansen, President and C.E.O. 
C, M. Christiansen Company 
P. 0, Box 100 
Phelps, Wisconsin 54554 

Dear Mr. Christiansen: 

Csrro/1 D. Bessdny 
Secretsry 

I received your January 5, 1988, letter and reports concerning an 
environmental investigation of the old pole dipping plant area. In a 
brief review of a document there appears to have been a release of 
pentachlorophenol to the environment. We are evaluating the information 
and will be contacti.ng you on what additional work, if any, may be 
necessary. 

If you have any other questions prior to that, please feel free to 
contact me at the District Office, telephone (715)362-7616. 

Sincerely, 

Gary F. KuU.bert 
District Solid Waste Coordinator 

GlrK: cg 
cc: Mark Giesfeldt, SW/3 


